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Hosting in-home Bible studies with
two local families close to the Bible
school.

AIMers - En. Rolh Kenzou and family

rolhkenzou@gmail.com

Bible school in Port -gentil city

Open Door

L'oeuvre 

John 4:35  Do you not say, ‘There are yet four months, then comes the harvest’?
Look, I tell you, lift up your eyes, and see that the fields are white for harvest.

  | Gabon  | Libreville 

This month, God enabled us to strengthen the Bible school (led by
Colleen Carter & Pastor Désiré) through evangelism, preaching,
midweek teachings, and home Bible groups. Praise Him!

We had the joy of preaching and teaching at the Bible school in Port-Gentil,
Gabon’s economic capital (under the leadership of Sister Scola). God
demonstrated His power by confirming His Word: the sick were healed, and
many saw their faith renewed!
Additionally, Sunday worship services have now begun in Port-Gentil, marking
a new season of growth. Glory to God for these open doors and encouraging
testimonies!

Join us in prayer for Gabon: The harvest is ripe, and the fields are
already white for harvest!
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your faithful intercession and
precious support. May God bless you abundantly!


